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I am extremely proud of Oregon’s vote by mail system. It is so convenient to read 

through voter materials and cast my vote at home. It is also a safe process that I’m 

one hundred percent confident in. I vote in every election because it’s so convenient.  

I’m disappointed this bill has been introduced. The sowing of mistrust and 

misinformation has got to stop. It’s a shame that voters in most every other state still 

have to show up at a polling location, on a work day no less, and wait in an 

interminable line to cast their ballots. Quit trying to disenfranchise voters. There is no 

problem to fix here. Please do some actual work on the real issues in our state that 

you were entrusted to do when your constituents voted you in - by mail.  


